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ILR: SADDLEBROOKE’S “CROWN JEWEL” FOR ADULT EDUCATION 
The Institute for Learning in Retirement (ILR) is celebrating its 20th year of providing SaddleBrooke residents 
with exceptional education courses in a wide spectrum of disciplines.  ILR instructors are all SaddleBrooke 
residents and are willing to share their expertise with our community. The 2025 fall-terms will have courses 
on literature, religion, physics, comedy, India, roaring 20’s, vaccines and world security issues.  Watch for 
the specifics and dates of the courses in our local newspapers in August/September.  Courses are open to 
all SaddleBrooke residents who are members of the ILR.  For more information on joining the ILR, course 
details, and teaching a course go to the ILR website: sbilr.org.          

http://sbilr.org

